
CHAMPLIN PARK HIGH SCHOOL 
JANUARY 27, 2015 

Registration Information Evening for 8th Grade Students and Parents 
 
 
CPHS will be hosting an evening event on January 27, 2015 to provide 9th grade 
Registration Information.  All students and parents in our attendance area are invited to 
this program.  During this evening, there will be department specific sessions as well as a 
general registration review session.  The first session starts at 6:30 with the evening 
concluding at 8:05.  You will be provided the specific schedule when you come in our doors 
that evening 
 
If you are not attending an Anoka Hennepin school in 8th grade, please see a staff member 
that evening and we will provide you with registration and enrollment forms.  We do send 
these materials to the following schools: 
Athlos Academy 
St. Alphonsus 
St. Stephens 
St. Vincent De Paul 
 
Students in our district will complete their registration at their middle school; families new 
to the district will need to return their enrollment form/registration form to Champlin 
Park. 
 
If you cannot attend this program and need to enroll and register at CPHS for next year, 
please contact the following staff: 
 
Last Name  House Secretary       Phone:_______ 
A-F   Linda Johnson  763-506-6907 
G-L   Rhonda Van Tuyl  763-506-6909 
M-Scz   Lorri Carlson   763-506-7002 
Sd-Z   Jackie Jennrich  763-506-7007 


